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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION NUMBER: PC000004  PCN DATE: February 16, 2018 

This notice is to inform you about the following changes to the listed Stewart Connector products.  For 
any further questions about these changes, please contact your Stewart Connector sales contact, or 
customer service representative.   
 

PARTS AFFECTED: 

SS-641010-NF 
SS64800-012F 
SS-6488-NF-A431 
SS-6488-FLS 
 
GENERAL PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: 

Single port right angle PCB mounted jacks 

REASON FOR CHANGE: 

Change of manufacturing location 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGES: 

These parts are currently being manufactured in our facility in China. We are shifting that manufacturing 
to our facility in the United States, so the C.O.O. (Country of Origin) will change from China to the United 
States. The design of the product will not be affected, so there will be no change to the form, fit, or 
function of the product.  

ESTIMATED IMPLEMENTATION DATE:   

April 16,2018 or after inventory depletion  

SIGNATURE: 

 
 
 

Erin Thomas 
Product Specialist 


